



Featherstone Academy

The Avenue Featherstone Staffordshire WV10 7AS

Headteacher: Adam Gatrad

Tel: 01902 734167

Email <u>information@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk</u> <u>headteacher@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk</u>

27/09/2021

Dear Parents/Carers.

Children's University

We are proud to be a part of the University of Wolverhampton Children's University and run the programme across Key Stage 2. Children's University is a charity that works in partnership with schools to develop a love of learning in children by encouraging and celebrating participation in extra-curricular activities in and outside of school. The impact of these activities is proven to be positive and research shows that joining a Children's University can make a real difference to children's confidence, social skills, attainment and attendance at school.

Come along to the Children's University Launch Assembly (see below for details) to find out more about how your child can start collecting stamps towards achieving Children's University awards. We will be providing refreshments.

Year 3 & Year 4 Children's University Launch Assembly

Tuesday 12th October 2021 2:30pm

Parents/carers are invited to school and your children will also be attending this assembly.

Year 5 & Year 6 Children's University Launch Assembly

Tuesday 19th October 2021 2:30pm

Parents/carers are invited to school and your children will also be attending this assembly.

Please visit the Children's University page on our website.

Regards.

Miss Garbett







